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Glenbrook School

1674 Country Club Circle, Minden, LA 71055, (318) 377-2135, Fax (318) 377-0578

www.glenbrookschool.com

01/19/2024

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION

Distribute: Principals, School Faculty, Staff, and post on bulletin board as Public notice to
organizations

RE: Notification of asbestos inspection and Management Plan

To Whom It May Concern:

The Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) of 1986 required the nation’s schools
to conduct detailed inspections to identify all asbestos-containing materials that might be present
in the school environment. AHERA required the inspection results and the associated
management plan be submitted to the Governor. A copy of the AHERA Management Plan must
be kept and maintained at the school administrative office for review by the public at no cost.

Glenbrook School maintains a proactive asbestos awareness program for the Glenbrook School.
Periodic surveillances are performed twice yearly by a Competent Person. These surveillance
reports are updated as needed and available for review in the AHERA Management Plan.

This letter of notification is an annual requirement to the public. If there are any questions,
please contact: L.C. Ingles, the Designated Person, or the Head of School, Darden Gladney, at
(318) 377-2135.

Sincerely,

Darden Gladney
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Quality Education and Excellent Citizenship are our two most important products.




